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Welcome back, I hope you all had a lovely break. The children are enjoying our text ‘Nora the girl 

who ate and ate’. In Geography, we are exploring the 5 oceans and comparing similarities and 

differences between where we live and Kenya. In Maths, we are exploring fractions and then 

moving on to time. The children have started to learn about William the Conqueror and how he 

became King, we will continue this during the term.  

 

General Information 

PE – This term, the children have their PE lessons on a Monday afternoon. The children have both 

an indoor and outdoor PE session on a Monday. PE kits are white t shirt and black shorts, warm 

clothing for colder weather and an appropriate change of footwear.  

Home reading – Children need to continue to read at home as part of the home school 

agreement. This is to help improve their reading stamina and fluency. It should be enjoyable and 

therefore, if they read books that they have selected independently, or news articles that they have 

found interesting, then we want to hear about it. The children will receive their reading record and 

home reading book on Friday for them to be safely returned on the following Thursday.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, Miss Dale  
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